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Newsletter 

Save the Dates 
 

End of year dates have now been set for you to 
add to your calendar: more information such as 
times will be given closer to the dates. 
 
Preschool Christmas Concert 
Session One: Tuesday December 3rd 
Session Two: Thursday December 5th 
Whole School Presentation Day with Preschool 
Graduation: 
Friday December 6th  
Party Box Day: 
Session One: December 10th  
Session Two: December 12th  
Last Day of Year: 
Session One: December 11th  
Session Two: December 13th  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Handwashing  
 
In Preschool, we have been 
focusing on our handwashing 
techniques and ensuring we wash 
our hands at a variety of times 
throughout the day or when we are 
at home.  
The main times to wash our hands 
are: 

 Before and after eating 

 After using the toilet 

 When we sneeze or cough 

 After cleaning, gardening, 
messy play and when dirty.  

 We also spoke about after 
playing with animals and 
playing outside 

 We wash our hands to get rid 
of the germs so we keep well 
and healthy! 

The song we are singing in 
Preschool and would love for you to 
continue at home is: 

Top and bottom. 
Top and bottom. 

In between, in between 
Scrub them all together, scrub 

them all together. 
Now you’re clean, squeaky clean! 

 
Enjoying singing at home while you 

wash your hands.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Important Dates  
Book Week Parade (All Welcome) 
Wednesday- August 28th  
Father’s Day Stall 
(Both sessions Monday and 
Thursday) 
Father’s Day Breakfast  
(All welcome) 
Friday August 30th  
 
Friday: August 30th  
 
 

Change in Routine 
 

We have been reflecting on our daily routine in 
Preschool recently and have made some changes 
to our week to support children’s needs, behaviours 
and ensure they meet their full potential in all areas 
of their development.  
A huge focus is continuity and expectations 
throughout the routine for the children on their full 
days. 
For the coming weeks, we will be remaining in the 
Preschool to build on our routine. Therefore, we are 
doing Library borrowing with our buddies on 
Monday and Friday in the Preschool and will be 
doing more gross motor activities and fundamental 
movement skills in the Preschool instead of the 
oval and at the jungle gym.  
Thank you for your support and understanding.  

 
 

 
 


